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From: cmw1356@att.blackberry.net
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2009 9:36 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Keystone Exams

I am writing in opposition to the proposed Keystone Exams. The money for these needs to be
spent on interventions to help students that are failing, not used to hound them out of
schools that have failed them.
Chris White
1356 S. Markoe
Philadelphia PA 19143
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T
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